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SEP 2 31985

Docket No. 030-14988 License No. 07-18391-01

Riverside Hospital
ATTN: Mr. Noval Copeland

Executive Director
P. O. Box 345
700 Lea Boulevard
Wilmington, Delaware 19802

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Reprt No. 030-14988/85-01

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by R. H. Ladun of this
office on September 4,1985, of activities authorized by NRC License
No. 07-18391-01 and to the discussions of our findings held by Mr. Ladun viith
Dr. C. Milunsky of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license as
they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's rules
and regulations and the conditions of your license. The inspection consisted
of selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews
with personnel, measurements made by the inspector, and observations by the
inspector.

Our inspector also verified the steps you have taken to correct the violations
brought to your attention in the enclosure to our letter dated December 15,
1982. We have no further questions regarding your action at this time.

Within the scope of this inspection, no violations were observed.

During the course of the inspection, it was determined that your dose calibrator<

; was taken out for repair and that you were utilizing a calibrator at a nearby
| hospital to assay radioisotopes. We understand that this was an emergency
; situation. However, you are advised to amend your license to include such

a contingency in the future.
i

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,i

Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed
! in the Public Document Room.
I
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No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

original Signed Ey
John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A,
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

CC:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Delaware

bcc w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer
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